UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20888

Trent

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER January 26, 1984

Dorothy Norvell Ancdersen
Alfred F. Andersen

The Tom Paine Institute
1155 Scuth Dora Street
Ukiah, Califcrnie 95482

Dear Mr., o Mrs. Andersen:

Commissicner Gilinsky has asked me to reply to your letter
of Jarvary 12, 1984, concerning the licensing of the Diable
Canyon ruclear power plant,

1 have forwarded your comments to0 the Secretariat for
inclusion in the hearing record. As this is 2 contested
case before the Commission, he cannot ccmment on the
substanrce of your letter but appreciates yocur interest in
this matter.

Sincerely,
——
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Roxanne Geldsnith

Special Assistant to
Commissicrner Gilinsry

cm

D7

8805120006 BB0A1E

g FOIA
ML ING7 444  PDR



